Dublin 20th July 1984 To Prime Ministers of EEC From Taoiseach, Dr Garret FitzGerald TD Because of the importance of implementing the decision of the Council at Fontainebleau to set up two Committees dealing with a Peoples Europe and Institutional Affairs, as soon as possible, I am asking the Minister for Foreign Affairs to have discussions with his colleagues over lunch in Brussels next Monday with a view to clarifying any outstanding points.

AMBASÁID NA HÉIREANN. LONDAIN. 17 Grosvenor Place SW1X 7HR NBERT IRISH EMBASSY, LONDON. Copal to Fco 20th July 1984 Dear Private Secretary I enclose herewith the text of a message addressed to Prime Ministers of EEC from the Taoiseach, Dr Garret FitzGerald TD. I should be grateful if you would convey the message to the Prime Minister, the Rt Hon Mrs Margaret Thatcher MP. Yours sincerely Noel Dorr Ambassador Mr Charles Powell Private Secretary Office of the Prime Minister 10 Downing Street London SW1 Encl.